
April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Please see information about the Upcoming Parents and Carers Evening, Internal
Progression Criteria and the Easter Break below.

Parent/Carer Evening

We would like to invite you to the upcoming Parent/Carer Evening scheduled for
Wednesday 24 April 2024 between 16:30 to 19:00 at Newham Sixth Form College.

The Parent/Carer Evening offers a great chance for you to connect with our teachers,
review academic progress, and explore ways for them to succeed in their studies.
Additionally, our student support services will be available to provide information and
any extra support that may be needed.

To make the most of your time, the parent report will be posted before the event and
we recommend preparing questions you would like to discuss with each teacher. This
also means that meetings with teachers will be kept at 5 minutes.

Please note the last entry to the event will be at 18:15. Limited parking will be available
in our Car Park should you need to drive in. The entrance to the car park is located
opposite the fire station on Prince Regent Lane.

Please register in advance to confirm your attendance to the parent and carer
evening, either using the link below or by scanning the QR code.
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/newvic/t-vvqjedo

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/newvic/t-vvqjedo


Internal Progression Criteria

In order for students in Foundation learning, Level 2 or Level 3 Year 1 to progress onto
next year, they must meet the following criteria:

1. Attendance 85% & Punctuality 90% (Term 3 attendance)
2. Achievement on current course/s including English & Maths grade 4+ (where
applicable)
3. Good behaviour
4. Good reference from Progress Tutor and Teachers

If a learner fails to meet some of the criteria, they would be required to have an
interview meeting with the Director of Curriculum/Curriculum Manager with the
meeting outcome approved by the Vice Principal for Teaching and Quality.

Easter Break – Revision
There are some revision sessions taking place during the Easter break, which
students have been notified about in their classes and or via Google Classroom.

Please note the LRC is open during the holidays. See below for their opening hours.

· Tuesday – Friday (2 -5 April) 9am-4pm
· Monday – Wednesday (8 – 10 April) 9am-4pm

Students should use the time in the Easter Break to complete their coursework and
ensure their revision is focussed, long term, active and transformative.



Thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to welcoming you to a
productive and insightful Parent/Carer Evening on Wednesday 24 April 2024.

Yours truly,

Zak Akhtar
Tutorial Manager
NewVIc (Newham Sixth Form College)


